
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/099/2022-23                                                                                     23rd Sept 2022  
IMPORTANT INFORMATION GRADE VI TO XI 

                                                           

Dear Parent 
 

Greetings! 

Please note that students of Grades VI to XI will stay in school after their exam on 
Monday, 26th September and will have regular classes as per the timetable. It will 
be a regular working day from 8.30 am to 2.50 pm and buses will ply as usual. 

 
Warm regards 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


